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Academy Training  

No student should ever be refused training. Processing can 

be recommended,  but  not insisted upon as a pre-requisite  to training. 

If  a student is in bad shape,  he'll never  get passed  off  the 
HCA Comm Course, and, of course, extra weeks  cost more (L7.  10s per 
week in Sterling areas). 

Students can always be recommended  by the Director of  Training 
to come  off  course and get processing in the HGC.  But,  never  put  a 
STOP on the line before a student has tried, that  is,  begun the  course. 

A potential student is reaching. 
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for L. RON HUBBARD 

Executive Director 
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